
             

We are back!  It feels good to be able to plan Vintage Ladies activities again.  We have three 

new members, bringing our membership to 35.  We welcome Pat Slusher (from the Dolleys), 

Marguerite Corbin, and Claudia Foster.  Glad to have you on board!  We have some plans for 

the fall: 

September 

Friday, September 10, at 10:00 am at the St. James Community Center 

 Joint Meeting of all three chapters 

 Speaker, Susan Harman will discuss the Vintage Ladies website 

 Need a hospitality group from each chapter (Sandy Ringenbach will coordinate) 

October 

 Our “Welcome” meeting at Kate’s house (3630 Players Club Dr.) will need to be 

rescheduled from the first Friday of the month to Friday, October 15 at 10am due 

to Kate’s daughter’s wedding and Mary’s second home being built in Illinois.   

 Kate will host our October 15th meeting introducing our new members and playing the 

fun games we’ve played in the past.  This will help us reconnect with each other since 

the loooong COVID break. Kate’s contacts: 910-477-9099, katedebarros@gmail.com 

 Dues are still $25.00 and can be brought to the October meeting or sent to Judy 

McCune (our treasurer): 3566 Medinah Ave East, 910-253-0470. 

 “Think Tank” Meeting – October 27th, 10am at Mary’s house (4416 Prince Regent 

Ct.).  This group will help plan our programs for the spring. If you’re not able to 

attend, you can still send us your ideas! Mary’s contacts: 847-712-6357; 

mkremkau@yahoo.com 

November 

 Abbies Chapter will host a Joint Meeting, November 5th 10am at the St. James 

Community Center. Theme is “Military Honors – Return of Our Fallen Military”. 

Presenter is William Zwicharowski, Retired Port Mortuary Branch Chief, Dover AFB. 

December 

 Jackies Holiday Party – Friday, December 3 at the Reserve Club, Nicklaus Room.  

Details to follow. 
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